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1. During the hearing today Aaron Silas wasn't clear on the number of times the flyers were
mailed to customers, just that a flyer was mailed to their 2,000 accounts. I wanted to submit
for public record if it is not already included, a copy of the notice sent to the Grassland
community. It is the ONLY flyer we received in regards to the rate increase and hearing.

I have a handwritten note that says "Typo?" because when I was first learning of this and
joined the zoom meeting that Limestone held on Tuesday, February 11th, it was announced
there would be a second public comment on Thursday February 13th. I first assumed they
must have made a mistake in their letter, but I then learned that the hearing notice that was
announced was in fact the February 18th date. I cannot find where the February 13th day was
shared except for during the zoom meeting.

2. I did venture again to their website today, I am the unusual sort of customer that does
occasionally visit their site and see what advisories are current across the state. Not once has it
been flagged on the opening page that a new regulatory notice is available to read. On the
contrary, there is a headline regarding advisories, which pop up current water boiling
advisories for example. 3 pages in I did find the notice they said they posted.
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